
From: James Gallagher <jgallagher33@msn.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 2:48 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Request for dismissal: BSTA 20150527ACE 
 
Mohammad,   
  
Please accept this email as a request for dismissal of BSTA 20150527ACE. 
It is unnecessary, as  
the equipment needed to return KAJL-LD to operation was available.   
Thank you very much for your attention to this.   
  
Regards,   
  
James Gallagher  


